

Meeting Information

1. Present

- Gabe Sanders - *President*
- Alivia Holiman - *Vice President for Leadership Development*
- Bella Eneff - *Vice President for Programs*
- Hunter Olden - *Member at Large*
- Lizzi Pineiro - *Governor*
- Kadeem Sabari - *Governor*
- Andy Melvin - *Governor*

2. Start Time: June 13th, 7:30 PM

3. End Time: June 13th, 8:43 PM

Officer Reports

1. Member at Large Report

- Linktree updated (06/09)
- District Convention video on Insta/FB/YouTube! Video reached 1.2k on both insta/fb
- Discord is up and running! Need to create a form to gauge interests in “fun” channels
 - i. Planning to do this closer to semester starting when we have more folks on the server after I post on social media about it this month! Let’s keep pushing it to our chapters though!
 - ii. Create a google form for fun discord channel ideas.
- Chapter anniversary post reached 1.2k people on both FB/Instagram
 - i. Going to continue posting these and individual anniversary story posts!
 - ii. SWDCON25 reached 1.8k on facebook
- Need to get materials posted for DLC and June New ALTO (Alivia and Bella when you have updates!)
- Learned a lot from the governors and I'm more prepared now that I have a little more time under my belt! This month will be super good for shouting out our SWD chapters :)
- Month of Celebration post (Feature award winners from last convention)
 - i. Promote Awards in these posts
- Possible idea to open the Council meetings to the active brothers of the district

2. Secretary/Treasurer Report

- May New ALTO and June New ALTO have been updated on the website at their release.
- I can now firmly say I have a grasp on the website (knock on wood), keep updates for the website coming and I'll get them in as soon as possible!

3. Vice President for Programs Report

- Will be doing another New ALTO edition in July so keep that on your radars
 - i. I would love for you guys to push your personal (and maybe even chapters you communicate with) to participate in the ALTOgether Insight :))
 - ii. Expect contact two weeks before scheduled posting

- Hunter mentioned the discord but if you guys want to do the song of the week form and encourage friends to do so that'd be cool
 - i. I also learned how to do emojis so send requests
 - ii. Eventually I will learn how to use the bots so people can choose things such as pronouns (I do actually need to discuss this with the govs but Hunter and I briefly talked about it). Probably a July project
 - iii. Going off of Hunter's "fun channels" thing, we had also mentioned potentially proposing everyone having a discord "bit" so she's been doing the polls, I'm starting up the songs, and we could each find something silly to do on different days.
- Emailed the awards eligible chapters, go them! Awards plan in progress
 - i. Govs I need to meet with you about how you handle applications because I definitely didn't realize the awards page I found wasn't active lol oops
 - ii. Started and shared a spreadsheet to update everybody's awards eligibility in the drive as well
 - iii. Going to check in with govs about awards

4. Vice President for Leadership Development Report

★ DLC UPDATES:

- It is looking like we will be having District Leadership Conference on July 27th
- Keep location info to yo selfs!
- Work on an rsvp sheet and emphasize that its free
- Hunter would like a DLC description for a DLC post!
 - Speaker idea list in the shared drive, would like council input! "In comic sans"
- It is looking like we will be having District Leadership Conference at the University of Texas at Arlington, hosted by the Delta Sigma chapter
- This is not official as we are still waiting on the TBS chapter for some things
 - Question for the Governors: On Pocket Psi it says their chapter is on probation, is this true?
 - Govs will check status of possible probationary status

5. President Report

- Hi Alivia (Gabe)
- Great job with establishing communication with your chapters
 - i. Don't let the fire die out on communicating with chapters, we need to really push building connections with our fellow active brothers!
- Expectations with District Contact log
- Southwest Watch to be rolled out this month!
- District liaison sample email and google form
- District contact log questions bank
- Update contact log calendar (every three weeks)



- i.
- Virtual NLC meetings!
- Fun Meetings For The Summer!
- Go Fight Win!

Governor Reports

6. Lizzi

i.

7. Kadeem

- Keep up the great work everybody! Glad to see so much SWD representation at the recent NLC and SAC meetings!
 - i. Do the assessment, check your emails!
- Make sure you're always proofreading before sending out communications and that formatting looks appropriate!
 - i. Communicate with your counterparts!

8. Andy

- Thank you for working hard on the paperwork deadline!
- Make sure we are keeping up with our chapter check ins, does not have to be formal, BE HUMAN!
- Hope to see y'all at DLC!
 - i. Currently exploring options for fun activities in the DFW area!
- Give a heads up before calling gov's and possibly some context

District Business

Meeting Adjourned: June 13th, 8:43 PM

Next Meeting: July (Doodle Poll)